
 
May 16-22, 2021 

 

The Happenings 

Youth Pastor Candidate, Bailey Horn will be sharing     

today, Sunday, May 16, during the morning worship     

service. Voting will be online through Breeze. A ballot link 

will be emailed Sunday afternoon, May 16 and will be 

open through Friday May 21. If you prefer you can call the 

church office to place your vote during office hours.   

Attention Friends 65 Years Old and Above (Senior Adults) 

we will be meeting today, Sunday, May 16 at noon for 

eating, hymn singing and celebrating the month of May. 

All food will be provided. Items will be served and       

packaged individually.  If you did not RSVP you are still 

welcome to stay and join the celebration. 

Vacation Bible School will take place June 6-10. Children 

can register online at www.clintonframe.org or in the  

foyer today and Sunday, May 23. 

VBS Craft Supplies:  Friends we need your help collecting 

20-30 oz cans (like tomato sauce cans) and pint sized   

pasta or salsa jars.  You can drop these off at the resource 

room in the kids area. Thank you for helping us. 

 

 

May 9, 2021 

  Offering 

  General Fund ........................................ $26,415.91 

  Capital Fund ............................................... $700.00 

  Attendance 

  Worship Service ................................................ 320 

  Households Livestream ....................................... 43 

  Sunday School ................................................... 240   

 

Wednesday Evening 
May 19, 2021 

 6 pm Outreach 

 6:30 pm Middle School/The Rock 

   High School Youth/The Loft 

   Worship Team 

Our Mission: 

Making And Launching Disciples Of Jesus To Transform Our World 

Summer Christian Camp Scholarship: If your child is   

planning to attend a Christian summer camp this summer, 

Clinton Frame wants to help! Pick up a scholarship form at 

the Info Center and turn in to the church office by May 23, 

2021.  

Youth Fundraiser Auction will be held Saturday, June 19, 

4-8 pm in the Fellowship Hall. Plan now to attend and 

have an evening of food, fun, fellowship and bidding.  

Bethany Bright Time Summer Camp registration is now 

OPEN! We're excited to offer an assortment of Covid-19-

safe camp tracks the week of June 7-11, and want to see 

your children learning and exploring on our campus again. 

Go to the Bethany webpage, bethanycs.net to learn more 

and to register... but don't wait too long! Camps are filling 

up fast and registration closes May 24.  

 

https://www.bethanycs.net/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=1716540&type=d&pREC_ID=2150549


 

 

 

 All activities and announcements and prayer concerns    

  for the Bulletin and Happenings are due by 10 am on  

 Thursday.   
  
 Office Hours:  Tuesday—Friday, 9 am-3 pm. 
 

   DIRECTORY UPDATES: 
 

Miller, Moe  
 moemiller31@gmail.com 
 

GO21. Time to Revive (TTR) is partnering with hundreds of 
other ministries to focus on sharing our faith in May of 
2021.  We are excited to see what the Lord has in store for 
this year! It’s not to late to join in.  Sign up for the Daily 
Challenge to receive a sharing prompt and training video 
to encourage you each day! Overview of Elkhart County 
Outreaches during the month of May:  

• Mondays - Nappanee - First Brethren Church - 5:30 
pm (May 24, 31)  

• Tuesdays - Elkhart- Kids Church (must have a         
background check) - 6 pm (May 18, 25)  

• Wednesdays - Goshen - Prayer @ Goshen First     
Brethren - 7 am (May 19, 26)  

• Thursdays - Goshen - Martin's Supermarket - Side 
Door Deli - 5:30 pm (May 20, 27)  

• Saturdays - Middlebury - River of Life Fellowship - 
Noon (May 22, 29)  

More information about Go2021 at https://go21.us/ or  at 
www.reviveindiana.org. Sign up for the Daily Challenge at 
https://www.revivehub.org/publications/2/subscriptions/
new. Thank you for working to further the Kingdom of 
God! 

 

The 2021 Michiana Mennonite Relief Sale will be back in 
person this year, September 24-25 at the Elkhart County 
Fairgrounds.  

·  More help is needed in making and serving food items. If 
your church, class, or group is interested, contact Chris 
Yoder at 574-536-9654 or wovenfriendships@gmail.com 

·  Plant enthusiasts, share your plants at the 2021 Relief 
Sale. Now is the time to start nurturing your indoor plants 
or potting up your perennials as you divide them for the 
coming season. If you specialize in violets or succulents, 
they are always popular.  

·  Join in the fun by starting NOW to collect coins for My-
CoinsCount.  

·  Save the date for the following events: Relief Sale Fund-
raiser Dinner - Thursday, August 19; Ted and Company 
performance - Thursday, September 23, Relief Sale Choir 
Concert - Sunday, September 26 

·  Check out the website: www.mennonitesale.org for 
more information. You can already register for the Run for 
Relief, find information about donating quilts and auction 
items, and information about baking items for sale. 

·  Follow the Relief Sale on Facebook, Instagram and 
Twitter for the latest news. 

Looking Ahead to Week of 
May 23-29, 2021 

Sunday 

8:45 am Bible Memory/Memorial Room 

9:15 am Sunday School 

10:30 am  Worship Service & Livestream 
 

Wednesday: 

6:30 pm Human Resources/Conference Room 

 Worship Team 
 

Thursday: 

7:30 am Men’s Prayer/Connections 

 

 

 

     DATES TO REMEMBER: 

June 4     Red Cross Blood Drive 

June 6-10   Vacation Bible School 

June 19   Youth Fundraiser Auction 


